
 

 

     

 

Now with the days getting noticeably longer (by 2 minutes 

and 7 seconds each day) we still have time to organize our 

thoughts and complaints about  the long hot dog days of 

summer ahead.  

 
Personally, anything below 70 deg. is freezing. It should be 78 deg. all 
year long and then come summer; it should get warm.  
 
If you drive by the field, you will see the brown grass that is all 

uniform in appearance. The park manager complimented us and  the landscaper for maintaining 
the grounds as well as we do. 
 
 

         

Presidents Corner: 

• Maybe it is time to revisit 

the “Snoworama” idea. 

• Field Maintenance starts 

in March if the weather 

cooperates. 

Upcoming Events: 

1. Lights over Tuscarora 

April 17th 4pm to 9pm 

2. Heli’s ONLY June 18th 

and 19th . 

3. Aerorama August 21st 

and 22nd  

New Member(s) 

❖ 1  New Member 

Comments or 

Suggestions: 

Please Contact me, always 

trying to make this letter 

better at: 

kyle.snyder17960 

@gmail.com 

mailto:kyle.snyder17960@gmail.com
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Here is an illustration of what we have been plotting and planning over the past year. In the 

event you weren’t part of the conversation, the Bureau of Parks has given us permission to 
install a clubhouse (shed) on state property. This is a huge waiver we earned from the state. 
Nick, the park manager, was instrumental in securing this exception. Nick and Ed have spent 
countless hours ironing out the logistics. 

 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully, 

Kyle Snyder 
Club Secretary 

 

Hope everyone’s projects are all doing well, and everyone is doing as well. 

 See you all later. still [Grab your reader’s attention with a great quote from the document or use this space to 

emphasize a key point. To place this text box anywhere on the page, just drag it.] 

 

Hope everyone’s projects are all doing well, and everyone is doing as well. 

                                                                                                      

                                                                                                                   See you all later.  

 


